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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER  

“To help each person here to achieve his or her best in work and play.  

To celebrate whatever is good and follow in the footsteps of Jesus by supporting and forgiving each other.  

For the honour and glory of God.”  

Friday 7th February 2025 

Prayer and Liturgy 

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full” 
 

Gospel of St John 
 

As part of Children’s Mental Health Week, we have talked about the importance of living life to the full and 

enjoying everything our wonderful world has to offer. We have been reflecting on our interests and shared 

what makes us happy. We came together to thank God for all the amazing talents he has blessed us with, 

and our children loved sharing their hobby/ interest with others as part of our ‘Express Yourself’ day. Below 

you can see a glimpse of the amazing array of accessories brought into school today! 
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Sunday’s Gospel 
Please see below this week’s link to the ‘Wednesday Word’ leaflet. It is inspired by the 
coming Sunday’s Gospel. It is designed in a family friendly way and has lots of fun and 
engaging activities for the children to complete. I encourage parents to engage with the 

resources, spending a very special 10 minutes together with your child each week. I hope 
you enjoy! 

 
The Wednesday Word Link: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/follow?pid=MTA101634&v=166.5 

Outside Achievements 

Well done to all our children who shared with us their outside achievements in assembly this week! 

We are so proud of you! 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/follow?pid=MTA101634&v=166.5
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Nursery 

This week, Nursery have enjoyed going for a walk on the field to look for British winter animals. We 

spotted some feathers, birds and pathways made by foxes.  

   

  Reception  

In Maths, Reception have been exploring and recalling number facts to 5 using part whole models!  
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Year One  

Year One continued our science topic- animals. We have even had a visit from Mrs. Ratcliffe’s bird, 

Mango! 

   

Year Two 

Year Two enjoyed their yoga lesson this week! We spoke about how exercise and movement can 

keep our minds healthy. 
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Year Three 

This week, we came together to listen to the Gospel of Luke 2:22-32. The children processed into the 

chapel and led our 'Celebration of the Word'.  

  

Year Four  

In Science, we have investigated how sounds can be different -it was a very noisy lesson! 
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Year Five  

In Year Five, we are really showing how much we love to dance in PE this half term! This week, we 

enjoyed working collaboratively to create and perform our own dance phrases involving contact.  

 

 

 

 

 

Year Six 

Year Six carried out a hot-seating activity, taking on the role of Stanley from our class novel 'Holes'.  
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What’s On!  

Monday – Multi-sports Juniors  

Tuesday – Cheer Juniors  

Wednesday – Performing Arts Reception onwards & Dodgeball Year 1 & 2 

Thursday – Football Juniors & Year 2  

Friday – Multi-sports Year 1 & 2  

          Forthcoming Events 

Friday 14th February is our Valentine’s Disco Day – Children can wear their party clothes!  

Half Term Holiday: Friday 14th February 3.20pm- Monday 24th February 

 

Attendance 

If your child is absent, please contact school daily either on the telephone messaging service or on 

Parent Mail.    

Reception are this week’s attendance winners with 99.3% Well Done! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class   Attendance  

    Reception  99.3% 

Year One   96.7% 
 

Year Two    

96.7% 

Year Three   96.3% 

Year Four   98.3% 

 Year Five       99.3%  

  

Year Six                   92% 
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Madison, Tyrese, Felix!  


